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LETTER DATED 2 JULY 1.969 FROM THE CHARGE D'AFFAIRES a.i. OF MALAYSIA 
ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL 

Upon instruction of my Government, I have the honour to request permission ta 

participate in the current session of the Security Council convened to consider the 

letter dated 26 June 1969 from the Permanent Representative of Jordan addressed to 

the ,President of the Security Council. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

(Signed) S.A.L. Mohammed HASHIM 
Charge d'Affaires a-i. 
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TV the United Nations 


